
 

  

KHELELIPM@GMAIL.COM 

RASHILOMN@GMAIL.COM 

082 076 3029 

061 412 9450 

 

CONTACT 

Ga-Seloane 

Batau Ba Seloane 

Tribal Authority  
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SOUTH AFRICAN AGENCY FOR SCIENCE AND 

TECHNOLOGY ADVANCEMENT (SAASTA) 

25 April 2022 

Dear South African Agency for Science and Technology Advancement 

(SAASTA), 

 

 

The purpose of this letter is to invite you and your organization, to support 

our initiative of career expo and matric acceleration programme launch. 

This initiative is aimed at inspiring our matriculants to perform better and 

also make awareness of the relevant careers they need to consider post 

matric. The event is planned to take place on 20 May 2022 at 9am at the 

Batau Ba Seloane community hall in Limpopo province, Malatane village 

in Zebediela region. The event will address the grade 11 and matriculants 

learners of the three schools as stated below. The total number of learners 

is 314. 

- Mamagogo high School - 86 

- Phasoane High School - 82 

- Mampotṧane Secondary School - 146 

 

The career expo will promote careers that are relevant in the current South 

African landscape. The main focus will be in the Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Math (STEM) stream and Accounting. We would like to 

partner with you as our key stakeholder and other supporting stakeholders 

in the aforementioned streams will be invited to support this initiative.  
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Our goal is to address the following objectives: 

- Promoting and awareness of careers in the STEM and accounting 

streams; 

- Tertiary requirements and studying strategies 

- Opportunities in the organization (i.e. bursaries, funding strategies, 

learnerships and internships) 

 

Kindly provide support in a form of the following items: 

- Brochures for your institution promoting careers in this field 

- Speaker to address the learners and delegates on the day (15-30 

minutes) 

- Any other items that the learners can appreciate. 

 

A programme of the event will be forwarded to you a week prior to the 

event taking place.  

 

On behalf of the Ga-Seloane communities, we thank you for considering 

this request and supporting the initiative. In the short-term, if you have any 

questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 

Poelano by phone on 082 076 3029 or by e-mail at khelelipm@gmail.com 

and / or Mr Rashilo on 061 412 9450 or by email at rashilomn@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Poelano Kheleli obo Batau Ba Seloane Tribal Authority Community and 

Givers faith organization. 
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